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Post 16 Transport Policy Consultation

Bramley, Jon

W Head of School Transport

Please share the below information which will be of interest to families with
children in year 11 and with other older children in Post 16 education or training

Hampshire County Council has agreed today (25 October) to launch a
consultation on its Post 16 Transport Policy. The consultation will be published on
the County Council’s website and will run from Monday, 4 November until
Sunday, 15 December.

The consultation seeks feedback on a number of small, proposed changes to
make the policy easier to understand and provide greater clarity on how the
service is delivered and managed. The proposals are not part of a savings
programme.

Those wishing to comment on the proposed changes to the Post 16 Transport
policy will be able to share their feedback by calling or writing to the service or
submitting an online form. Contact details will be available on the consultation
webpage and on the County Council’'s School Transport website from Monday, 4
November.

For full details of the proposed changes to the Post 16 Transport Policy, please
visit the Hampshire County Council website.

Analysis of the consultation feedback will be presented, alongside
recommendations for the Post 16 Transport Policy, to the County Council’s
Cabinet Lead for Children’s Services at a future Decision Day in early 2025.






